
Dear Parishioners, 

This week as you leave Mass, you will be handed a copy of the Archbishop’s letter regarding the LifeLink’s Christmas appeal. Please 

take it home and read it and then come back next week ready to support this worthy appeal in whatever way we can. 

Thank you to those who helped by delivering fliers about the Catholic Mission concert with the Walker Trio, to be held here in our 

church this weekend. Please consider coming along this Sunday and enjoy some excellent music, afternoon tea  and the knowledge 

that your donations will offer a chance to another family in a country where life is not so good.  

I am happy to announce that our statue of Our Lady of Mt Carmel is nearly ready to be returned to our Church. I know that many of 

you will be glad to see the statue back in place. I thank, once again, everyone who contributed to the refurbishment. 

I hope you have marked MONDAY 17 NOVEMBER into your diary—I would like to see you all at the Annual Community Meeting. It is 

an opportunity for you to hear first hand about what is happening in the parish and also to ask questions and to have your say. 

- Fr. Sunny 

 

 

MOBILITY SCOOTER FOR SALE 

Br. James’ ‘Shoprider’ scooter is for sale. It is only just over 12 months 

old and in excellent condition. Its original price was $2,500. A fair 

price is negotiable. Enquiries to the parish office 9276 8500. 

ANNUAL COMMUNITY MEETING 
Monday, 17 November at 7pm 

 

All parishioners are encouraged to come along to our community 
meeting to discern the past year and look toward the future. Reports 
from our groups and ministries will be available in the foyer the 
weekend before the ACM. You are welcome to take them home and 
read them before the meeting, so that you can bring your questions 
or concerns  to the community. Reviewing what we do and planning  
what we will do is an important part of being a healthy parish and so 
we should all be there to share in the work. After the meeting there 
will be a light supper and time to catch up with old friends and new. 

 

MUSIC WITH THE MISSION                                           MUSIC WITH THE MISSION                                           MUSIC WITH THE MISSION                                           MUSIC WITH THE MISSION                                           

––––    THE WALKER TRIOTHE WALKER TRIOTHE WALKER TRIOTHE WALKER TRIO    

This Sunday 9
th

 November,   2:30pm – 4:30pm.  

Infant Jesus Church  

Three of Western Australia’s leading musicians, all from the 
same family, combine to bring you an exciting and diverse 
program of classical, jazz, popular and original scores.  
Bring your friends and family along for an afternoon of 
enchanting music. Complimentary afternoon tea will be served 
in church gardens at interval. Cost: Entry by donation to 
support Catholic Mission projects for children in Jamaica 
(Envelopes provided at  the door).  

ADVENT PIETY STALL 29/30 NOVEMBER AT ALL MASSESADVENT PIETY STALL 29/30 NOVEMBER AT ALL MASSESADVENT PIETY STALL 29/30 NOVEMBER AT ALL MASSESADVENT PIETY STALL 29/30 NOVEMBER AT ALL MASSES    
 

Please mark the date in your diary now for the Advent Piety Stall at all 
Masses on the weekend of 29/30 November. A selection of Advent 
Reflections, family resources for Advent, St Vincent de Paul’s Christmas 
Cards, gifts and ornaments and much more..... Great gift ideas for everyone. 
 

The 2015 Columban Art Calender is now available at the Piety Stall for $7. 
When you purchase the calender, you are participating in God’s Mission and 
assisting Columbans in meeting the needs of the poor. 

 

Redeem has arrived in the Parish Office - Daily Advent & 
Christmas Reflection 2014 ($4). It is a beautifully presented full-
colour 68 page pocket size resource containing short daily 
reflections from beginning of Advent through to the Epiphany.  
Also available The Little Blue Book for Advent.($4). 

In the E RECORD this week: Six Deacons for Perth 
Archdiocese, St Mary’s a standout at Heritage day 

tours and much more.  Download free from  www.therecord.com.au. There 
are few printed copies available in the Church foyer. 

Are you seeking praying experiences?Are you seeking praying experiences?Are you seeking praying experiences?Are you seeking praying experiences?    
Every Thursday mornings after 9.30am Mass, a 

group of parishioners are coming together to 

pray using The Lectio Divina Method of Prayer. 

Anyone wishing to enquire about joining the 

group or forming your own group is invited to contact either 

Pat Mahoney on 9275 2809 or Brendan Clifford on 9276 8336. 

HOSPITALITY MINISTRY MEETING 

Saturday, 22nd November at 9am 

in the Parish Hall 

THE ARCHBISHOP’S CHRISTMAS APPEAL FOR LIFELINK  THE ARCHBISHOP’S CHRISTMAS APPEAL FOR LIFELINK  THE ARCHBISHOP’S CHRISTMAS APPEAL FOR LIFELINK  THE ARCHBISHOP’S CHRISTMAS APPEAL FOR LIFELINK      

The Archbishop’s LifeLink Christmas Appeal will be held next weekend on 15/16 November 2014 

Please collect your copy of Archbishop Costello’s personal letter as you leave  Mass this weekend, read his message 

during the week and give generously to support the valuable work of our Archdiocesan social service agencies. 

You can mail your donation directly in the reply-paid envelope provided, or return your envelope and donation for a 

Special Collection which will be held at Mass next weekend. You may also donate (securely) online by credit card at 

www.lifelink.com.au 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUECATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUECATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUECATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE    

Our monthly meeting is on this Tuesday, 

11th of November in the Parish’s Library 

after 9am Mass and Rosary. Please bring a 

small plate to share for morning tea as we 

welcome Miss Emma Passmore, IJ Youth Co-ordinator to join 

us for a chat. Ladies of all ages are welcome. 

THE DEDICATION OF THE LATERAN BASILICATHE DEDICATION OF THE LATERAN BASILICATHE DEDICATION OF THE LATERAN BASILICATHE DEDICATION OF THE LATERAN BASILICA    

Today the liturgy celebrates the dedication of the 

Lateran Basilica, called “mother and head of all the 

churches of the city and the world.” It is the Cathedral 

of Rome and features the oldest baptistry in that city.  

Why do we celebrate a church? The readings today give us the 

answer. This Basilica represents a church made, not of stone, but of 

“living stones”; that is, us, the people of God. When Jesus 

proclaimed chose Peter, he did not say to him “You are the Church”, 

he said, “On this rock (Peter) I will build my Church.” 

You cannot build a church with just one brick! It takes many bricks 

and a joint effort. This is why Catholics celebrate their faith as a 

community—we need to come together before we can become 

“Church”. Praying at home alone is good for our souls; praying 

together is necessary work if we are to build God’s kingdom on 

earth. 

Your Bible Questions Answered “Where in the Bible does it say we have to 

go to Mass on Sundays?” For the answer, to submit your own Bible 

question, or for the November issue of “At Home With Your Bible,” visit 

www.thebiblicalfoundation.org.au.  



Infant Jesus Parish 
47 Wellington Rd, Morley 6062 
Ph: 08  9276 8500 / Fax: 08 9375 3637 
email: ijparish@carmelite.com 
www.infantjesusparish.org.au          
www.carmelite.com 
Parish Priest: Fr. Sunny P. Abraham  
ijparish@carmelite.com 
Assistant Priest: Fr. Tadgh Tierney 
tadgh_t@yahoo.com.au 
Parish Manager: Angela Youens  
ijoffice@carmelite.com  
Parish Secretary: Billie Dewitt  
ijparish@carmelite.com  

Recently Deceased: Gloria Dhir, Alfred Ameduri, Cecilia Rosalind (Babs) 
Galloway and Christina Friend;  
 

Anniversaries: Joyce Wachtel, Hilda, Rod and Robert Thompson 
and Antony Fernandes;  
 

Deceased: Lilianne Conier; 
 

The Sick of the Parish: Ann Dea, Sidney Segaram, George Rosario, 
Lisa Delaney, Velma Vercic and all who are in need of our prayers. 

 
 

“...may we love, honour and follow you 
to eternal life in the kingdom you promise.” 

Morning Prayer of the Church: Mon-Fri, 6.40am; Sat, 7.45am 
Morning Mass: Mon-Fri: 7am & 9am , Sat: 8.30am 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 6.30pm  
Sunday Masses: 7.30am, 9.30am (Children’s Liturgy during school 
terms), 11.30am (Italian), 6pm (Youth Mass 2nd & 4th Sundays) 
Reconciliation: Saturday 10-11am and 5-6pm.    
Perpetual Novena in honour of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel:  
Wednesday 7.15pm 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 
Friday 9.30am - 10.30am and 7.30pm - 8.30pm 
 
Baptisms, Weddings & Sacraments:  
Please contact the Parish Office. 

In Our Church 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

Parish Prayer Concerns 

Parish Admin Officer: Darren Parnell 
ijaccounts@carmelite.com 
PREP Co-ordinator: Sue Goodwin 
ijprep@gmail.com 
Youth Co-ordinator: Emma Passmore 
Morley24-7@hotmail.com 
Sacramental Coordinator: Angela Youens  
ijsacramental@carmelite.com 
Admin Assistant: Carol Smith 
ijadmin@carmelite.com 
Maintenance Manager: John Cogdon 
ijmaint@carmelite.com 
Reception: Anna Patton / Pearl Chin 
ijreception@carmelite.com 
Columbarium Committee: Aileen Budge 
ijparish@carmelite.com 

PILGRIM STATUE: This week in the home of  

Jackie Sbrocco, 51 Fitzgerald Rd Morley. 

Ph: 9276 4085 

Our Parish Team  

Calendar of Saints 

 

10 Nov: St Leo the Great 

11 Nov: St Martin of Tours 

12 Nov: St Josaphat 

15 Nov: St Albert the Great 

OUR SUNDAY LITURGY  OUR SUNDAY LITURGY  OUR SUNDAY LITURGY  OUR SUNDAY LITURGY  ----    Celebrating the EucharistCelebrating the EucharistCelebrating the EucharistCelebrating the Eucharist    
    

We continue to bring you little snippets on the parts of the Mass 
and hope you find them helpful in your understanding of what we 
do each week in our worship. 
 

Part 4 -“The Gloria” 

While still in the Gathering Rite and now reconciled with God, we join together in a 
Morning Song of Praise – The Gloria  saying (or singing)  ‘Glory to God in the 
highest…’ As the People of God, we praise God and pray to Jesus, the Lamb of God, 
to hear our prayer and we pray with the Holy Spirit. 
The Gloria is sung or recited by all the gathered people at all Sunday Eucharistic 
celebrations, in special Seasons of the Church Year and on special Feast Days.  Lion’s Christmas Cakes and Puddings 

 

Available from the Parish Office 

Cakes: Large $16.00, small $12.00.  Puddings: $12.00 

NEWS FROM ST. VINCENT DE THE PAUL SOCIETYNEWS FROM ST. VINCENT DE THE PAUL SOCIETYNEWS FROM ST. VINCENT DE THE PAUL SOCIETYNEWS FROM ST. VINCENT DE THE PAUL SOCIETY    

CHRISTMAS APPEAL 
The Annual St Vincent de Paul’s Christmas 
Appeal will be held on the weekend of 22/23 
November at all Masses. Please support us 
in helping the family in need. 
 

TOYS WANTED  
The Morley Conference of the St Vincent de Paul Society 
is requiring donations of toys (in good condition) for 
Christmas hampers for needy families. Please drop them 
into the Parish Office Mon-Thurs from 9am to 12.30pm or 
place them in the boxes in the Church foyer after 
weekend Masses. Your generosity is  much appreciated! 

WELCOME TO OUR YOUNGEST NEW CATHOLICS! 
We welcome the following children, recently baptised in our 

church. Alessio Luca La Guidara, Domenic John Wright, Ava 

Christine Ferrara, Zak Domenic Ferrara, Isabella Louise Condello 

and Lucas Antony Monaco.  

“May the Lord give His Angel charge over you,  

to guide you in all your way” (Psalm 91:11) 

YOUTH NEWS 

It was so wonderful to see the numbers doubled last week for 
the second night as more teenagers are becoming 
interested! Please mark these dates in your 
diary  for our Next Morley Youth Group Night  
• Friday the 28th of Nov from 7pm-9pm 

for Year 6 - 12s.  Feel free to invite 
your friends!  

Also, don’t forget: 
• Thursday 20th November, dinner for 16yr+.               

All welcome to attend, please bring a plate. 5.30pm. 
 

For further details please contact Emma Passmore 

0419094433. 

CAN YOU PROVIDE A LOVING HOME? 
A parishioner, a young woman who is seriously ill, can no longer 

care for her two beloved cats. One is an indoor pet, the other 

lives outdoors. She will soon need a home for both. Are you a 

cat lover who would be willing to provide a home? Please 

phone Billie or Angela at the parish office—92768500 

2015 2015 2015 2015 ----    500th Centenery of the Birth of St. Teresa of Avila500th Centenery of the Birth of St. Teresa of Avila500th Centenery of the Birth of St. Teresa of Avila500th Centenery of the Birth of St. Teresa of Avila    

As the world begins its celebration of the life of this great Saint, we 

remember her words: 

“Our souls may lose their peace and even disturb other people's, if we are always 

criticizing trivial actions - which often are not real defects at all, but we construe 

them wrongly through our ignorance of their motives” 

The Galloway family would like to 

sincerely THANK parishioners and friends 

who offered their support and prayers 

during their recent bereavement and who attended 

the beautiful Mass for their loved mother Babs. 


